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Additional Supplement

Item 4 – DC/18/0382/FUL: Cornhill Walk, Brentgovel Street, Bury St. 
Edmunds

Since publication of the Committee report and subsequent ‘Late Papers’ further 
amended plans for Cornhill Walk were received today (Wed 27 March).

The attached amended plans show a reduction in residential units from 49 to 48.   
This means that every apartment has access to a lift and cycle storage on each 
floor. 

In addition, the parking space adjacent to No. 8 Well Street has been removed 
and replaced with cycle parking to serve the commercial units. Further cycle 
parking for these commercial units is provided to the front of the site. 

These amendments will be covered as part of the Case Officer’s presentation to 
the Committee meeting. They do not materially affect the proposal and do not 
alter the recommendation which remains one of approval.


